January 4, 2005

Governor James Doyle Office of the Governor 115 East State Capitol Madison, WI 53702

Dear Governor Doyle:

The Milwaukee Child Welfare Partnership Council was created in 1996 by the State Legislature to provide leadership and guidance to the newly formed Milwaukee Bureau of Child Welfare. The Governor appoints the members of the Partnership Council. The Milwaukee County Executive recommends three members of the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors to the Governor for membership on the Partnership Council.

I would like to recommend Supervisor Peggy West, (District 12), for appointment to the Partnership Council. She would be filling a vacancy created by the recent resignation of County Supervisor Roger Quindel from the Partnership Council.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Scott Walker Milwaukee County Executive

SKW/gtr

c.c. Supervisor Peggy West Mindy Walker